
  Notice of Public Meeting 

 
     Playground Drive Field Improvements 

 
Public Hearing 

Thursday, September 15, 2011 

7:00 P.M. 

Ernest Davis Meeting Room 

Moultonborough Town Hall – 6 Holland Street 

 
The SelectBoard will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the agenda 

allows, to present and discuss the decision to proceed with the proposed rebuilding of the Soccer 

Field at Playground Drive in lieu of the formerly proposed building of a new Soccer Field at the 

Old Route 109/Lions Club property. 

 

If you cannot attend and have questions you would like answered or comments you would like to 

submit, please send them to Mr. Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator, by mail to PO Box 139 

Moultonborough, NH 03254, by fax to 1.603.476.5835, or email to 

cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov such that they are received by 4 p.m. on the day of the 

hearing. 

 

/s/ Carter Terenzini 

     Town Administrator 

 

Posted this 29
th

 day of August, 2011 
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